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12 November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 
 

94.7 CYCLE CHALLENGE 
 

 

The 94.6 Cycle Challenge will take place on Sunday, 18 November 2018. 

 

Please see map attached of the times when certain roads will be closed. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 
Roy Martin 

Village Manager 
  



 

 
 


